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1/13-2/28 ASA 
1/14 5/6 School Battle of the
Books 10-11
1/17 3/4 School Battle of the
Books 10-11
1/20 M.L.K. Day/ No School
1/27 APC Meeting 5:45
1/30 District Battle of the
Books
1/30 Science Fair
1/30 No Math Class Rotations
2/3 PTO Meeting 5:30
2/6 Spelling Bee 10am
2/7 Jump Rope for heart 6:15-
8:00
2/11 Explorations
2/12 Half Day Release at
12:20/ Conferences
2/13 No School/ Conferences
2/14 Inservice
2/17 Presidents' Day/ No
School
2/21 PTO Movie Night
6:30PM
2/24 JA for a Day

 

 

Up Coming Events

Mrs. Mary 
is Back!

We are so happy to have
our Mrs. Mary back!  If
you see her in the hall,
please let her know how
much she's been
missed.

Needs
Mrs. Robin is looking for extra pairs of gloves
for when students forget.
The school needs two more microwaves!
Mrs. Noelle is looking for clean half gallon
waxed milk containers for making colored ice
bricks for students to use during recess.
Printer paper for the front office.
Mrs. Brittany needs help with creating a new
bulletin board and a hallway display.  Please
email her, if you can help.

 

January 17th, 10 to 11 am, 3/4
Battle of the Books

Teams will be competing for the top two
places to compete at the district level on

Thursday, January 30th (time TBD).

January 14th, 10 to 11 am, 5/6
Battle of the Books

Skate Night on the 18th has been
postponed.  We will announce a new
date soon.



Kids' Heart Challenge
It was Kids' Heart Challenge week in PE this week! 
 
We are raising money for the American Heart
Association. 
 
Our event will be held on Friday, February 7th,
6:15pm-8:00pm in the gym. We are encouraging all
students to register online for this event. 
 
In the past 11 years, Aquarian has raised over
$131,000 through this annual event. For the past 2
years (and 5 of the last 11 years) we have been the
top fundraising school in the state of Alaska!  Our
goal this year is to match our 2018 contribution of
$16,512!  
 
We are looking forward to seeing most of you on
February 7th for this special event!  Please see Mr.
Pugh, if you have any questions.



Kicks for Kids
Last weekend Mr. Pugh turned in
over 40  pairs of donated shoes.
 That means in 6.5 years, we have
now donated 2,725 pairs of shoes.
 We have been a part of this program
since our 6th graders were in
kindergarten. Our goal is to reach the
3,000 donated pairs of shoes by the
end of the year.  Please continue  to
bring in your kiddos unwanted or
outgrown shoes and/or boots.

Pick, Click, Give
It's PFD and Pick. Click.
Give. time! As you are
applying for your 2020
PFD, please think about
donating to Aquarian
Charter School PTO. Its tax
deductible, and supports
our students!

Lottery
Attention Parents of
Incoming Kindergartners!!!
 
You still need to apply for the
lottery, even if you have a child
already attending Aquarian.  
 
If you have a child that will be
entering kindergarten for the
20/21 school year, and you would
like them to attend Aquarian, you
MUST fill out a lottery application
and check that they have a sibling
already at Aquarian.  Please call
Hope in the front office at 742-
4900, if you have any questions.



Science Fair Judges Needed

Aquarian's Science Fair is January
30th and we are in desperate need of
more judges. The time commitment
is 8:15-11:30ish.  Anyone is welcome,
no experience needed. We will hold a
short training at 8:15 before the
science fair begins. Coffee and lunch
is provided.  Please contact Robert
at stagg_robert@asdk12.org to sign
up.  Thanks for considering!



If you are looking for something to do with the
family, come watch the fire department and the

police department face off for charity!

Family Event



Vocabulary Word of
the Week

The definition of dapper is neat and trim in
appearance.

Dapper

The students all looked very dapper in their
uniforms.

Example:


